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From: Stefansoucy93 @gmail.com

Sent: Sunday, August 20, 2017 1:32 PM
To: City Clerk

Subject: Online Submission on LOC2016-0210

August 20, 2017
Application: LOC2016-0210
Submitted by: Stefan
Contact Information
Address: 79 Walden Path
Phone: (587) 896-5898
Email: Stefansoucy93 @gmail.com
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1 absolutely do not want a building going up that is up to 40m tall!! That is way out of order for anything I
'have seen in a suburban neighborhood of Calgary being that I have lived in the SE sub-urbs for 18 years.
We are not down town. If they build that high it will obstruct all views that I have from my residence which
was sold to me with the current view and the seller stated it would only be commercial dev such as
restaurants, grocery, etc. It will also block sun and look way out of place hovering over the whole line of
res1dence along 210 ave that already exist. The city needs to clarify more on what is projected to be built in
thls area , types of businesses etc. As no one can really get a straight answer from any of the builders.



